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MAYOR SCHNEIDER ATTENDS 21ST CENTURY MISSOURI TRANSPORTATION SYSTEM TASK 

FORCE PUBLIC HEARING IN COLUMBIA ON DECEMBER 13 AND BRIEFS KANSAS CITY 
MUNICIPAL LEADERS ON DECEMBER 14 

 

     
 

 
 
Pictured above is Mayor Schneider as a guest of Kansas City Mayor Sly James addressing their council and also 
with Pleasant Valley, MO Mayor David Slater who is also the Chairman of the “Kansas City Area” Missouri 
Metro Mayors’ Caucus and Mayor Schneider with other panelists at the Task Force public hearing. 
 
On Wednesday, December 13 Mayor Schneider who is a member of the 21st Century Missouri Transportation 
System Task Force attended a meeting that was held in Columbia, MO and on Thursday December 14 met with 
Mayor Slater to brief him on the previous day’s meeting to help Chairman Slater to prepare for a Kansas City 
area wide legislative forum scheduled for Monday December 18 where transportation funding is at the top of 
their agenda. Later that same day Mayor Schneider was a guest speaker of Kansas City Mayor Sly James at a 
City Council meeting of the Kansas City Council.   
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